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April 10, 2017

United Technologies Corporation
1101 Pennsylvania Avenue, N.W.
10" Floor

Washington, D.C. 20004-2545

Re: Response letter from Mr. Peter S. Jordan, Executive Director & Associate General
Counsel, International Trade Compliance United Technologies Corporation

Dear Mr. Jordan,

Thank you and United Technologies Corporation for responding to the Bureau of Industry and
Security’s request for comments concerning Information Collection entitled, “Technical Data
Letter of Explanation.”

Please note that UTC’s comments and suggestions, if accepted, will need to go through the rule
making process in order to incorporate the required changes in the Export Administration
Regulations. UTC’s response letter has been forwarded to the Regulatory Policy Division and
other offices within the Export Administration as appropriate. The Bureau appreciates the time
and effort put forth by UTC in creating this response.

Mark Crace
Information Collection Officer
Bureau of Industry and Security

U.S. Department of Commerce
Mark.crace@bis.doc.gov




